
Bingo for all ages!  

Play Bingo on Zoom.  Use your own bingo board or ask for 
one to be emailed to you.  Print out the emailed bingo 

boards (2 on a paper) and find some bingo “chips.”  You 
could use pennies, cereal, candy, bits of paper, be 

creative.  Do not use a marker (pen, pencil, crayon,etc.) on 
your paper, the same bingo board will be used for all 

games played. 

Call the library at 610-287-8360 or email 
PerkValLib@gmail.com by 4 pm April 21 to sign up and 

request bingo boards.  Your invitation to a zoom meeting 
will be sent out by 6 pm Wednesday evening.  

Wednesday, April 21 
at 7:00 pm 

Bingo 
online! 
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